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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Requires, by no later than July 1, 2026, the Office of the Attorney 

General and Reporter (AG) to submit a report on the number of investigations into consumer 
protection violations that involved the use of artificial intelligence and occurred in 2024 or 2025. 
Requires the AG to submit the report to certain members of the General Assembly and to conduct 
the report using existing resources.  
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
NOT SIGNIFICANT 

  
 
 Assumptions: 

 

• It is assumed the Office of the AG will submit the required report utilizing existing 
resources.  

• Any fiscal impact to the AG is estimated to be not significant. 
 
 

IMPACT TO COMMERCE: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 

 Assumption: 
 

• Any impact to commerce or jobs in Tennessee is estimated to be not significant. 
 
 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Bojan Savic, Executive Director 
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